Happy New Year!

From Your RLG School Council

We've been so fortunate to have a fabulous team on School
Council this year. Many thanks to our dedicated members and CO
volunteers. Without you, none of this would be possible and

because of you we're starting up the New Year with some feel COR

good stories.....

% QSP FUNDRAISER - THE NUMBERS ARE IN! x
The QSP Fall Fundraiser was a great success even with a few bumps in the road!
We raised a total of $5,561.57 for our school and our kids. WOW!
All of this was made possible by your generous purchases of delicious cookie dough,
festive wrapping paper and gifts.
On behalf of our kids, we can't thank you enough!

% HOLIDAY BAZAAR *
We hope you enjoyed your gifts from the 2nd Annual Kids Holiday Bazaar!
Each and every gift was lovingly handpicked by your children.
The delight in the children's faces while they shopped will stay with us all year long.
We raised $1,535.26 in cash and $285.90 in Canadian Tire money.
Many RLG families benefited from your generous donations and hard work.
Thank you!

% HOLIDAY CONCERT BAKE SALE *
We didn't think we could do it, but we did and you did too!
We pulled off a fabulous bake sale with about 24 hours notice.
For that we are grateful to you, our tireless parents.
We raised $645.00 for our school.
This money will go to future cost-sharing of classroom technology and other in-
school initiatives that directly benefit our students.

% MOVIE NIGHT * JANUARY 30th %
Our first movie night of the year is January 30th, 2017 at 6:30 pm at The Gem.
We'll be watching the movie TROLLS.
Tickets will be available for $3.00 at the door only. See you there!

Each and every council meeting is open to all parent and community members that wish to attend.

Council meetings start at 6:30 pm in the staff room. The dates are as follows:
January 12, 2017 * February 9, 2017 * April 13,2017 * May 11, 2017 * June 8, 2017

Please check the school newsletter, school website or RLG Parents Facebook Page for school updates.
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